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Celebrating the 

2019-2020 
School Year



Dear Friends and Supporters of Episcopal School, 

In the 2019-2020 school year, we hosted our first PARK(ing) Day with the Civic Design Center, 
had our largest garden yet, explored after-school sports, ventured into the city more, 
expanded our liturgical practices, and held onto some of our favorite traditions. Although 
last spring brought some unforeseen challenges to our East Nashville community, we 
continued to thrive. Thanks to the tremendous leadership of the Episcopal School Board 
of Trustees, the persistence of the Episcopal School faculty and the foresight of several 
donors, when the COVID-19 pandemic ensued, we were able to pivot quickly to a Distance 
Learning Program. Each student was equipped with the technology they needed to continue 
their school work from home, providing the opportunity for uninterrupted learning.  

Our story continues to build and it seems like God has a plan for this little Episcopal school. 
Any time we are met with a challenge we cannot see our way out of, we end up with exactly 
what we need and more. This continues to be a true practice in faithfulness. 

Included within the pages of this report are the names of those dedicated servants of 
Episcopal School who supported the financial health of this school in a time when our 
community needed it most. As we embark on the next exciting chapter in Episcopal 
School’s history, let us pause to remember the power of our community. Together we are 
learning we can do anything, and I congratulate you on the difference you are making for  
so many children. 

As we begin our fifth year, we gratefully serve 90 students Pre-K through the 6th grade. 
Due to our rapid growth, we made the daring move to the historic Ross School building 
this summer. This space is one of East Nashville’s oldest school buildings. It is our first  
non-modular school home and holds history and community, two of the driving  
forces in our school. 

With mind and spirit soaring, let’s keep movin’ on!

Harrison Stuart, FOUNDING HEAD OF SCHOOL

A letter from 

THE HEAD OF S CHOOL
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The Episcopal School of Nashville, 
a diverse urban independent school, 
is dedicated to nurturing the joy of 
learning and the spirit of discovery 
in each of its students. 

OUR MISSION
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To shape students who are 
intellectually, spiritually, and 
responsibly engaged with the place, 
community, and world they 
call home.

OUR VISION



Mia Walters-Zeoli and Travis Moore 
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Wanda and Joel Murrie 
Dr. Prem and Ann Narula 
Dr. Ann Neely 
Anne and Tommy Nesbitt 
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Frances* and W. Faxon Payne 
Mrs. Elinor Peek 
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Marguerite and Lee Peterseim 
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Carolyn and David Price 
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Ann and Charles Riddle 
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Diana and Patrick Whelan 
Anne and Bill Whetsell 
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In honor of  
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Anne Carter Brothers
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Dr. Paul E. Teschan
Anne and Dr. Robert* Lineberger
In honor of Mary Lea Bryant
William Bryant 
In honor of Rebecca Collins
Lake Eakin 
In honor of Clark Czechura
Kenneth Watkins 
In honor of Heather Galloway
Donna and The Rev. Rick Britton
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Katie and Ben Gambill, Jr.
In honor of Annette Pilcher
Ann and Charles Riddle 
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James J. Secor, III
Virginia and Harry Shaw
In honor of Ketch Secor
The Honorable Stephen I. Cohen 
Susan Compton 
Katherine and Christian Currey 
Brent Fernandez 
The O’Neill Family Trust 
   Bruce O’Neill 
In honor of Ketch Secor and 
Harrison Stuart 
Catherine and Harvey Sperling 
In honor of Patricia Secor 
Trina and Jay Secor 
In honor of The 
Stuart Children 
Muffy Stuart 
In honor of The Stuart Family 
Jennifer Danish 
In honor of Larry Trabue  
Elizabeth Akers
In honor of Ellen Wright
George Wright

GIFTS IN MEMORY
In memory of Marcy Brandau
Patricia G. Campbell 



Christine Cronk 
Anne and Dr. Robert* Lineberger 
Sally Miller 
Linda and Brian Moore 
In memory of 
Dr. Richard Compton
Susan Compton 
In memory of Frederick Dent
Seawell Brandau 
In memory of Lois Holt
Dillard Adams 
Lydia and Bill Armistead 
Seawell Brandau 
Patricia G. Campbell 
Delores and Carroll Chambliss 
Gwen Cole 
Helen and Jeff Dale 
Beth Diveley 
Elizabeth and Fyke Farmer 
Jean and Nat Harris 
Dana and David Herbert 
Pat Hogg 
Emily and Robert Kitchel 
Raymond S. Leathers 
Fred* Pilkerton Jr. 
Holly Russell 
Lucy and Wilbur Sensing, Jr. 
Sally and Geoff Smallwood 
Ann and Noel Sullivan 
Shirley Williams 
Anna Windrow 
In memory of Jane Miller 
Carol and John Bachmann 
Seawell Brandau 
Elizabeth Broadhurst 
Megan Broker 
Leslie Dobbins 
Nan C. Freed and Robert Jiranek 
Joann P. Gannaway 
Lois* and Edwin Holt 
Elizabeth Lee Huang 
Evelyn Jackson 
Marty and Ronald Ligon 
Julie and Doug Ollier 
Eddy and Bill Rosen 
Georgianna Russell 

Sylvia and Joseph Salanitro 
Judy F. Simmons 
Carol and Jim Thompson 
Rachelle and Jeff Thompson 
Sheila and Charles Thurman 
Deborah and Thomas Tunnell 
Marcia B. Turner 
Antoinette Zirkle
In memory of 
Frances Payne
Clara and Fred Allison 
Dru Anderson 
Til Bourland 
Seawell Brandau 
Wyeth and Ed Burgess 
Fletch and Bill Coke 
Elizabeth Collins 
Glenda and David Emery 
Cathey and Wilford Fuqua 
Jane and Brevard Haynes 
Emily and Robert Kitchel 
MaryLouise and Robert Knupp 
Debbie and Wylie McDougall 
Ophelia and George Paine 
Jannie Teel 
James Thomas 
Larry Trabue
In memory of 
Mary Knox Pilkerton
Seawell Brandau
Peggy and Dick Raney

GIFTS-IN-KIND 
AND SERVICES
Gareth Aden
Caroline Allison
Dru Anderson 
The Avett Brothers 
Melissa Baudoing 
The BE-Hive 
Carolyn and Jim Beckner 
Mike Beyer
Allie Bohannon 
Seawell Brandau
Ken Burns 
Linda Claire 
Pamela and Evans Clements 

Kylie and Kevin Dailey 
Doug the Pug
Heather and Patrick Galloway 
Gruhn Guitars
Emily Girvin
Healing Arts Massage 
Frances Hendrick 
Ellie and Drew Holcomb 
Tyree Jordan
Tracy McClimans 
Delbert McClinton 
Miel Restaurant 
Jane* and John* Miller 
Marren Morris 
Katherine and Jason Murrie 
Allistair Newbern 
The Orchards Gourmet 
The Peach Truck 
Carolyn and Cam Sorenson 
Kate and Matt Pilcher 
Red Dog Dumpsters 
Restoration Hardware 
Noah Saterstrom 
Ketch Secor 
The Rev. Lissa Smith 
Morgan Stanley 
   Burton Hills Group 
Carol Stix 
Katherine and Harrison Stuart 
John Stuart 
Muffy Stuart 
Sweetfarm Jewelry 
Thrive Garden Center 
Warner Tidwell 
Kathe and Edwin Williamson 
Drs. Ellen and George Wright

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Ketch Secor, Co-Chair
Dr. Ellen Wright, Co-Chair 
Gareth Aden
Dr. Billy Ballard
The Right Rev. John 
   Bauerschmidt, ex officio
Carolyn Beckner 
The Rev. Rick Britton
Seawell Brandau 



Ed Burgess 
John Hayes
The Rev. Jody Howard
Joe King
Dr. Jeffrey Overby
Dr. Gracie Porter
Brooks Smith
The Rev. Lissa Smith
Harrison Stuart, Head of School,
   ex officio 

LOBSTER BAKE SPONSORS
Pinnacle Bank 
Catherine and Frederick Grace 
Chi Psi Fraternity 
Janna and Brooks Smith 
Castle Homes 
Equitable Trust 
Honduras Development Network 
Louise and Donald McKenzie 
The Education Group 

The Matthews Company 
The Orchards Gourmet 
Ellen and Townes Duncan

* deceased

We apologize for any errors or 
omissions. Please contact Heather 
Galloway, heather.galloway@
esnashville.org with corrections. 
 

“We love the Episcopal School of Nashville because of the 
nurturing environment where children develop a joy for learning, 
love for others, and become more attuned to their own unique 
gifts and abilities to be a part of a community.  ESN is intentional 
in cultivating space where the whole child is appreciated, 
known, and stewarded into becoming inquisitive scholars, kind 
neighbors, and empathetic citizens.” 

COREY GHEESLING, ESN PARENT



Annual Fund

Lobster Bake

Financial Aid
Tuition

REVENUE

$1.37 
m i l l i o n



“Episcopal School of Nashville isn’t 
just a school. It’s a family. We are 
SO grateful for the community here 
and the beautiful support that the 
ESN staff offer to both parents and 
students. It has been a beautiful 
thing to watch the family pivot to 
keep each other safe and healthy 
in this season, and amazingly....our 
children are still beautifully engaged 
and learning even though it’s from 
a distance a lot of days. We love 
the community, the creativity, the 
diversity, the hospitality , and the 
vision at ESN. We’re deeply grateful 
to be a part of this learning and 
growing family.”   

ELLIE HOLCOMB, ESN PARENT



BLESSING OF 
THE PETS
 
Annually, we celebrate “Blessing of the 
Pets” in honor of St. Francis of Assisi. We 
invite priests to campus to bless family 
animals and stuffed animals, as well as to 
remember our pets who are now gone. 

October 4th, 2019
GRANDPAREN TS 
AND SPECIAL 
FRIEND S DAY
 
Grandparents’ & Special Friends’ Day 
is a treasured event we host each year. 
Grandparents and special guests come 
to campus to see their students and the 
campus, as well as engage in activities 
throughout the morning.  

November  1st, 2019

2019

ANNUAL S CHOOL EVENTS

“LESS ONS 
& CAROLS”
 
This year we hosted our inaugural 
“Lessons & Carols” celebration at Christ 
Church Cathedral. Students sang hymns 
in between lessons from the Bible. We 
welcomed special guests, including Ellie 
and Drew Holcomb, Ketch Secor, Eleanor 
Robinson and The Rev. Mark Robinson, 
and Dallas and Gareth McGurgan. 

December 12th, 2019



THE BISHOPS 
ANNUAL VISIT
 
The Bishop’s Annual Visit allows him to 
share with the students, faculty, and staff 
more about his role in the diocese. He 
also gets the opportunity to see Episcopal 
School of Nashville in action and join us 
for chapel.

January 17th, 2020

PANCAKE 
SUPPER
Each year, the Parent’s Association of 
Episcopal School of Nashville hosts a 
pancake supper to celebrate Shrove 
Tuesday. We welcomed family and 
friends to Christ Church Cathedral for 
pancakes and fun. 

February 25th, 2020

2020



When the school was forced to close in early Spring because 
of the COVID-19 pandemic, the teachers were able to pivot 
quickly to a high-quality comprehensive Distance Learning 
program to serve the needs of the students. Having access to 
technology played a major role in the success of this program. 
Portable technology was provided for all students, giving 
everyone the same accessibility to their teachers and subjects.  
Ipads and ChromeBooks support the integrated technology of 
the classroom curriculum, helping students take advantage of 
digital applications that make subjects come alive.

A Year Like No Other 

TRANSITION TO ONLINE LEARNING



Looking Forward 

OUR NEW BUILDING
The school transitioned this summer from the modular 
campus to the historic Ross School, East Nashville’s 
oldest surviving school building. This new facility 
is a testament to our continued growth and gives us 
the opportunity to expand on an already exceptional 
program we started five years ago.
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